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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are
investigating a shooting Wednesday in the Ladson area that left a man with a minor injury.

The incident was reported about 5:45 p.m. at 4516 Nestwood St. in the Woodside Manor
community, where a man said he had been standing outside when he felt pain in his left foot. He
had been shot.

The man was transported to Trident Medical Center for treatment of the non-life-threatening
injury.

Detectives questioned the victim and witnesses, but no suspect description was developed.
They continue to investigate to determine the circumstances that led to the shooting.

Anyone with information can contact the Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at
843-554-1111.
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